
Sands RV Men's Golf Association 

,General Meeting February 28 2023 

1. President Greg Little called the meeting to order at 9:00 am with 
40 members present. 

2. Introductions: 

Gregg Little: President 

Ralph Johnson: Vice President 

Glenn Harrison: Secretary 

Scott Perry: Treasurer 

Jerry Fletcher: Handicap Chair 

Lorne Willison: Rules Chair (absent) 

Larry Pedersen: Tournament Chair 

Wally Holstad: Men's Day Chair (absent) 

3. Introduction of new members (and any old members who need to 
be recognized. 

No new members. 

4. The January 31, 2023 minutes were posted on the web site and 
on the men's board. A motion to accept the minutes made by Clem 
Zajic. Seconded by Ed Russell 

5. Reports: 

Treasurer: Scott Perry Reported an opening balance of 4159.99, 
petty cash 220.00 for a total of 4379.99. 



Rules Chair: Larry filled in for Lorne. For the Championship there 
will be drop zones for holes number 6,7,8,9. They will be posted on 
the boards and on the web site. A copy will be attached to the 
minutes also. 

Handicaps Chair: Jerry announced the most improved golfers for 
the month of February. 

1st place Ron Sylvestre 6 to 4 

2nd place Dan Gordon 3 to 2 

There will be a free drink on the third day of the Championship. 
Handicap sheet was passed around. Sign up sheet to go into the 
tournament is on the mens board. Sign up sheet for the banquet is 
on the scramble board. The sign up sheet for volunteers for the 
banquet is also on the scramble board. 

Tournament Chair: Larry was asked by Clem to keep KP signs off 
the greens take measurements instead. Larry agreed and said he 
would get tape measures. 

Men's Day Chair: Wally is absent. The last offical men's day is 
March 22, 2023. 

6. Old Business: There is no old business. 

7. New Business: There is no new business. 

8. Elections: The existing board has indicated, they are willing to 
come back next year. Jerry Fletcher was the nominating chair. He 
had not received any nominations. He then asked if there were any 
nominations from the floor. There was not. He asked a second time 
if there was any nominations from the floor. There was not. He then 
asked a third time if there were any nominations from the floor. 
There was not. Jerry then made a motion to accept the present 



board coming back next year. The motion was seconded by Ed 
Russell. The motion passed. 

9. Thank you to Ralph Johnson for the coffee and doughnuts. 

10. Motion to adjorn the meeting made by Bill Gundry, seconded by 
Gene Fees. 

Thank you to Judy La Force for posting the minutes on the web 
site. 


